
Our topic this term is ‘commotion in the ocean.’ We have explored all things ‘under the sea,’ 

making crabs, jelly fish and sea life pictures for our sensory corner. We have enjoyed our 

‘commotion in the ocean’ sensory story as well as a mermaid massage session and seaside 

music and movement session. We have also used our senses to take part in a tropical island 

senseology session.  

We have really made the most of the sunny weather this term, spending afternoons outside 

and taking part in outdoor learning. We all love to explore the sand and water trays – using 

our hands or our feet! We’ve been for walks in Moor Park and to Sainsbury’s café.  

Every Friday afternoon we have shared a parachute and music session with Cedar Class. It has 

been lovely to spend time with our friends and build new friendships.  

Some of us have been working on our MOVE targets and we have been able to use our 

walking frames outside. We have also been able to use the wheelchair bike, enjoying the wind 

in our faces as the staff peddle us round.  

Enjoying learning 

outdoors! 
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